ANNOUNCEMENT

For the information of the bankruptcy bar, please note the following changes in case

assignments beginning April 15, 2022:

In the Durham Division, all new Chapter 13’s will be assigned to Trustee Troxler. All pending
Durham Division cases will remain with Trustee Hutson.

In the Greensboro Division, new Chapter 13 cases from Alamance, Caswell, and Guilford
counties will be assigned to Trustee Troxler. New Chapter 13 cases from Montgomery,
Randolph, Richmond, and Rockingham counties will be assigned to Trustee Bringle. Pending
Chapter 13 cases will not be reassigned from the initial trustee.

In the Winston-Salem Division, Trustee Bringle will continue to be assigned all Winston-Salem
division cases.

341 meetings will follow the assigned trustee. Durham 341 meetings will continue to be held
telephonically except when requested by a party in interest.

Absent exigent circumstances, cases will be scheduled for hearing before the assigned judge.
Please pay special attention to the descriptors on the calendars portion of the court’s website
when requesting hearing dates.



